
WSDP Radio feels that the statutory license settlement for Non Commercial Webcasters that was 

negotiated by College Broadcasters and Sound Exchange is reasonable and should be adopted for the 

years 2016-2020. 

 

Both parties have done a good job of taking into consideration the financial constraints of small non-

commercial webcasters like WSDP. 

 

Thanks 

 

Bill Keith 

WSDP Radio 

Plymouth-Canton Community Schools 

46181 Joy Rd. 

Canton MI 48187 

 


